
 

MEADOW LANE PARENTS FUNDRAISING GROUP 

 

TEDDY BEAR JUMPERS 

          3 July 2017 

To mark the closure of Meadow Lane Infant School we are offering the opportunity to 

have your Meadow Lane sweatshirt turned into a small jumper to fit a build-a-bear size 

teddy. These will cost £5.00 

As we have not have any volunteers to help make these we will be offering a limited 

number (20 to begin with) on a first come first served basis.  

If you have any spare jumpers that you are willing to donate we can make jumpers for 

those people who would like a teddy jumper but do not have a school jumper to use. 

If you would like to order a jumper please fill in the form below and return it to the 

school office by Friday 14 July, with your jumper and payment. 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

I enclose my school jumper and would like to order a teddy jumper   

I would like to order a teddy jumper using a donated jumper  

I enclose £5 payment 

 

 

Child’s Name ……………………..……………………………………………………………..  Class …………………. 

 

Office Use Only – Order No…………………… 

 


